
Project Update: February 2014 
 
During December 2013 and January 2014, the Reef Conservation Project, in partnership with 
the Brazilian Navy and Tamandaré City Environmental chair, performed environmental 
supervision in the “Carneiros Beach” area, site of the present project.  
 
Approximately 30 jet skis and 12 vessels, including three catamarans (one undocumented) 
were addressed. Education campaigns in waterway traffic were also conducted in the same 
day. 
 
The Reef Conservation Project with the Rufford Small Grants support is trying to promote 
the zoning of the reef area ensuring sustainability for coral reefs in the northeast Brazil.  
 

 

 
Fig 1 – 2 = Reef Conservation Project in partnership with the Brazilian Navy conducting 
environmental supervision in the coral reefs of Northeast Brazil. 


